
 

August 7, 2019  

 VIA E-MAIL 

Ms. Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
 
Dear Ms. Walli:  
 

Re: EB-2019-0082 – Hydro One Networks Inc.’s 2020-2022 Transmission Custom IR 
 VECC - Notice of Participation in Technical Conference  

 
  
In accordance with Procedural Order No.1 and the Board’s confirmation letter of August 6, 2019 VECC is 
providing confirmation of its intent to participate in the Technical Conference of August 12-13.  VECC is 
continuing to review the interrogatory responses and at this time may have questions of clarification in 
the following areas: 
 
Exhibit I/Tab 10  -VECC 9, VECC 10, VECC 12, VECC 14&15, VECC 40 
Exhibit I/Tab 7   -SEC 26 
Exhibit I/Tab 1 -OEB 11   
Exhibit E/Tab 2 & Exhibit I/Tab 10 - VECC 17, VECC 19 and VECC 21 
Exhibit E/Tab3 & Exhibit I/Tab 10 - VECC 22, VECC 24, VECC 25, VECC 26, VECC 27 and VECC 30 
Exhibit H/Tab1 & Exhibit I/Tab 10 - VECC 45 
Exhibit I/Tab 10  - VECC 48, VECC 49,  VECC 50 and VECC 51 
Exhibit I2 &  Exhibit I/Tab 1 - Staff 225,  Exhibit I/Tab 3 - APPRO 1, Exhibit I/Tab 10 VECC 55  
Exhibit I/Tab 2 - Energy Probe 31 
 
VECC may provide further specific questions in advance of the conference and may have additional 
areas of inquiries related to the interrogatory responses.   
 
Yours truly, 
M. Garner 
Consultant for VECC 
 
Email: 
Ms. Linda Gibbons, Senior Regulatory Coordinator 
Regulatory@HydroOne.com 

mailto:Regulatory@HydroOne.com

